FRISCO PUBLIC LIBRARY BORROWER CONTRACT TERMS
I do hereby apply for the right to use the Frisco Public Library and will abide by its policies as they now exist and as they may be
enacted or amended by the duly elected officials of the City of Frisco (or their appointed representatives). Borrowers will comply
with any and all computer and Internet usage policies of the Frisco Public Library regarding time limits, restricted or filtered websites,
and use of peripheral devices (e.g. flash drives, etc.) Failure to comply with any policies may result in denial of computer use
privileges. I assume all responsibility for materials which I or my child may use or borrow, regardless of age level or content. By
making this application, I acknowledge that I may be subject to fines for materials returned past the date on which they are due or
which become damaged or lost while charged to this card issued in my or my child’s name. I realize that I am responsible for all
materials charged to this card and that I will be subjected to prosecution under the City Code of Frisco, Texas if items are not returned
within thirty days of the date on which they are due. Failure, for whatever reason, to receive courtesy notification does not relieve me
of my responsibility. Since a date due is assigned to every item I or my child borrow, it is my responsibility and mine alone, to assure
the prompt return of all items borrowed on this card. This card and all items borrowed on it, remain the property of the Frisco Public
Library and may be recalled, reclaimed, or recovered at any time. If this card is lost or stolen, I will be responsible for all items
charged to it until such time as I notify the library either in person or by registered mail that the card is no longer in my possession. I
will notify the library immediately if this card is lost, stolen, or when I change my name, address, or contact information (i.e. phone
number, email address, etc.). I understand that I am required to present my library card in order to check out materials and access
other library services. I agree that the exterior book and media drops are provided for my convenience. I further agree that all items
must be returned securely within the drops where they cannot be retrieved except by library staff. By signing this application, I agree
to comply with all the rules of the Frisco Public Library. I certify all of the above information is correct. I acknowledge any
misrepresentation or falsification of information or intent on my part to obtain a library card constitutes fraud for which I will be
subject to prosecution.

